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Attachments: 2022-08-29 Branch.pdf

Good morning everyone,

Governor Youngkin plans to visit VDOF headquarters on September 29" to meet with SMT and then to spend time with
agency staff. We look forward to sharing our work with the Governor and hearing how we can support the goals of the
administration.

Everyone that works with IFRIS will be excited to hear that we are meeting this week with the project managers from
Esri to see how the line of ArcGIS products could improve our mapping and database systems.

Thanks for everything you are doing, enjoy this beautiful day if you can.
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